
Oge Marques, Associate Professor from Dept. of Computer Science and 
Engineering at Florida Atlantic University, visited Klagenurt University again. 

His colloquium „Promising avenues for interdisciplinary research in vision“ took 
place on Thursday, 25 June, 2009. 

Slides from the talk are available at: 
http://polaris.cse.fau.edu/~oge/klu/Talk_OgeMarques_2009.pdf.
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